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New homework policy. My initial syllabus was written under the assumption that we would have
paper graders for calculus. I have since found out that we will not have paper graders. Thus, I
will need to establish a new method for computing the 100 points of homework grade.
The homework grade will be based on quizzes and a limited number of more challenging
homework problems. The quizzes will generally be on Thursday and will be based on the
homework problems from the course calendar.
First quiz. The first quiz will be on Thursday, 23 January and will cover material from the
homework assignments from Wednesday, 15 January and Friday, 17 January.


